
Feedback Request for Our Recent Lecture 

Series 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your 

participation in our recent lecture series titled "[Lecture Series Title]." Your engagement and 

insights contributed greatly to the discussions. 

In our effort to continually improve our programming, we would greatly appreciate your 

feedback on the series. We have created a brief survey that should take no more than 5 minutes 

to complete. Your responses will be invaluable in helping us enhance future events. 

Click here to access the survey 

Thank you once again for your support and participation. We look forward to hearing your 

thoughts and seeing you at our upcoming events! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

